B GRIFFIN BAY

-an online learning academy-

August 23, 2024
Dear Griffin Bay School families,

Welcome to the Griffin Bay School community. The first day of school is next Thursday, August 29!
We are delighted that you have enrolled your student in Griffin Bay School for the 2024-2025 school
year. We are a multidistrict program that includes families from all regions of Washington State. Our
focus will be on course content and the development of strong study habits that will encourage a
purpose-driven life. The Griffin Bay School community provides a safe, productive and supportive
learning environment in which students can safely “take risks” that lead to personal growth.

Once enrolled, a district email will be generated for your student. Emails are the first 5 letters of a
student’s last name, the first 3 letters of their first name, 000@stu.sjisd.org. For example, for John
Smith the email would be: smithjohO00@stu.sjisd.org. This email will be one of the ways in which
your child will connect with his/her/their teacher.

If your student is a new in-district student, a Chromebook will be provided. Office Manager Connie
Domenech will contact new families about Chromebook pick up times. Chromebooks can also be
picked up on the 1st day of school.

In the first several days of school, Griffin Bay staff will assign students to Edgenuity and Odysseyware
classes and will create a Student Learning Plan (SLP) for each student. Once the SLPs are
complete, we ask that you, as a parent or guardian, sign and return it (in person or via email). Your
student’s teacher will then follow-up to schedule weekly contact times and provide login information
and curriculum material. For quick questions about classes, please text the Griffin Bay cell phone at
360-298-6025. For additional concerns, please contact your student’s teacher; Ben Troutman
benjamintroutman@sjisd.org or Luna Wylde lunawylde@sijisd.org.

A district calendar is included for your convenience.
Welcome to Griffin Bay School! Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions.

Connie Domenech

Griffin Bay Office Manager
Office Phone: 360-370-7801
conniedomenech@sjisd.org
Office Hours: 7:30 am-4:00 pm
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Important dates:

8/29 First Day of School

9/2 Labor Day Holiday (no school)
9/9 Back to School Night

9/10 GBS Picture Day

10/16 GBS Picture Retakes



